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Love            Faith          Courage         Honesty        Respect            Empathy 

Words from the Woods! 

Friday 9th March 2018 

Dear parents, 

Pupil Safety 

Just to remind you not to pick up or drop off via the staff parking area.  It is unsafe for those 
arriving.  We also recommend that no-one ever backs out on to the B482 as this is dangerous. 

I would welcome feedback on the new after school collection procedure. The reason we started 
this trial was to ensure the children are safely handed over to parents. It was previously proving 
difficult; especially keeping track of the young children and on watching them run across the 
playground safely to a parent. I have had a few comments that parents are missing the parent 
chats. From Monday, Class 4 will exit via Class 3 entrance along with Class 3. I hope this gives you 
a chance to catch up with each other. 

Donations for school fund 

Lots of you have asked about donating money to the school to pay for resources for the 
children. Having spoken to the school bursar, this is possible and would be very welcome if you 
are in a position to do so! If you would like to make a donation please write a cheques made 
payable to Cadmore End School Fund. Thank you. 
 
PE and Forest School kit 
Please ensure that your child has a named PE and Forest School kit with them at school at all 
times.   
 
Parent teacher consultations 
Thank you for attending parent teacher consultations. If, for any reason, you were unable to 
attend, please speak to your child’s class teacher to arrange a mutually convenient time after 
school. 
 
Recorder – KS2 
Recorder lessons are taking place on a Monday for Class 4 and a Thursday for Class 3. Please 
make sure the recorders are in school on those days; meanwhile they should practice at home!   
 
PTA meeting 
We have a PTA meeting on Monday 12

th
 March at 2pm in the library. I hope you can make it. 

 
Hotdog Day 
We will be having hotdogs on Friday 16

th
 March. Please make sure you complete the attached 

form and return by WEDNESDAY 14
th

 MARCH at the latest. This will also be a mufti day. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards,   
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Fri 16.3.18 Hotdog and mufti 

Fri 23.3.18  Coffee morning 

9.15 

Fri 27.4.18 Coffee morning 

9.15 

Mon 14.5.18 KS2 SATS week 

Mon 11.6.18 – Fri 15.6.18  

Class 4 residential 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

29.3.18, 4.6.18 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.9.18 

Open                          Close  

Spring Term 2018 

Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

Summer Term 2018 

Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 

Autumn Term 2018 

Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 

 


